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ST	LAWRENCE'S	CHURCH	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

At	the	PCC	meeting	on	Thursday	30th	July,	it	was	decided	to	re-open	church	for	worship	on		

Sunday	16th	August	at	9:45am	our	new	Sunday	morning	service	time.	
	
Worship	services	will	not	be	as	we	were	used	to,	there	are	many	Covid-19	rules	to	be	followed	by	
everyone	

• Please	do	NOT	come	to	church	if	you	have	any	Covid-19	symptoms	or	if	you	have	been	in	
contact	with	anyone	who	has.		
Symptoms:	a	new	continuous	cough	/	a	high	temperature	/	a	loss	of,	or	change	in,	your	
normal	sense	of	taste	or	smell.	

• Masks	/	Face	Coverings	MUST	be	worn	at	all	times,	please	bring	yours	with	you.	No	cover	no	
entry	-	unless	you	are	exempt	–	sorry.	

• Follow	the	1-way	entry	and	exit	system	-	Enter	via	the	main	door	(Market	Street	entrance);	
Exit	via	the	side	door	(through	the	meeting	room).	

• Please	use	the	hand	sanitizer	upon	entering	Church.	

• Please	complete	a	Track	and	Trace	Consent	form,	1	per	household	on	your	first	return	to	
church.	

• Collection	plates	will	be	available	at	the	entry	and	exit	of	the	Church	for	your	offering.	

• Please	maintain	2	metres	social	distancing	between	households.	

• Only	single	use	service	sheets	may	be	used	and	must	be	taken	away	with	you.	

• Singing	is	not	allowed.	

• We	will	not	share	the	peace	with	hugs	or	handshakes,	we	will	simply	look	at	each	other	as	we	
say	peace	be	with	you;	Physical	contact	is	not	allowed	.	

• No	kneeling	at	the	altar	rail.	Communion	will	be	administered	in	a	single	line	by	standing	
before	the	Priest,	with	social	distancing	between	other	communicants	as	they	approach	the	
Priest.	

• Communion	will	only	be	given	in	one	kind	-	wafer.	No	wine	from	the	Chalice.		

• Communion	will	be	given	by	the	Priest	on	the	palm	of	your	hand	only.	

• The	Priest	will	be	wearing	a	mask	and	gloves	at	the	time	of	communion	for	your	safety	and	
theirs.	

• Toilet	facilities	will	NOT	be	available	

• No	refreshments	can	be	served	after	the	service	

• Please	do	not	socially	gather	before	or	after	the	service	in	church	
	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Rev	Jules	Mambu	directly	on	
0161	320	4895	or	at	131	Town	Lane	Denton	M34	2DJ	

	
	
Stay	safe	everyone,	God	loves	us	all	
	
St	Lawrence	PCC 


